
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
CC: 'Katherine Thomas' <kthomas@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 12/29/2011 1:54:34 PM
Subject: FW: Robert Savarese Email

Below is from a constituent in HHI - says he is having a hard time receiving a response.
Needs to be assigned to someone to respond.

Thanks, Veldran

From: Anthony Savarese [mailto:arsavarese@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 5:22 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Robert Savarese Email

Thank you so much Katherine! I really appreciate you doing this for me and my father!

Governor Haley,

I am a supporter of yours who voted for you in the past election. I hope you receive this and respond. I am writing to 
inquire what you and your office are doing to help with the opening of a gold mine in Kershaw county by the Romarco 
mineral company. My understanding is that they are very environmentally responsible and that they've invested millions of 
dollars into the project that is basically stalled due to environmental concerns. Also, my understanding is that there will be 
almost 1000 jobs created by the company in a county that has soaring unemployment rates. The federal DHEC has held up 
the permitting and they are regrouping with the Army Corp of Engineers to address all concerns. I wanted to know you 
stance on this issue and what is being done. There are a lot of jobs that are truly "shovel ready." Thank you for your time and 
effort with this issue. I am looking forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Robert Savarese, DMD

Anthony R. Savarese 
(843)-301-4869 
reel-carolina.com
Owner/Senior Sales Manager
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